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November 7, 1941 

Mr.Norman L. Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

This letter will confirm your report of reception dated 

November 2, 1941. 

It is somewhat unusual that our station should be heard 

at such a distance, especially at that time of day. We 

do have a special broadcast occasionally in the early 

morning hours for the benefit of our alumni who are 

scattered all across the United States. We had a broad- 

cast of this kind Sunday, November 2, from 1:00 A.M. to 

2:00 A.M. This early morning broadcast can be heard at 

much greater distances than the regular day -time broad- 

casts. 

We appreciate your sending us this report. 

Yours very truly, 

RADIO STATION WCAL 

::CJ 


